
Cindy Bladey
Chief, Rules, Announcements and Directive Branch
Office of Administration, Mail Stop TWB-05-BO1M
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

June 24, 2011

Dear Ms. Bladey,

I support the request by The University of Missouri, Columbia, MO for an indefinite
extension to clean up the radioactive material that remains in Pickard Hall, which houses
the MU Museum of Art and Archaeology. Since the NRC deemed the radiation dose
stemming from the Nov. 17, 2009 inspections unharmful, I believe the radioactivity does
not pose a significant risk to employees or the public. Thus, the expenditure to totally
remediate the building far exceeds any potential benefit to the University, the general
public or the community.

Sincerely,

W V olk ert
2808 Butternut Court
Columbia, MO 65201
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